

# Summer Season 2016/17

#### Hi Cubs families!!

Welcome to our 2016/17 Junior Summer Season of baseball at Coomera Cubs Baseball Club. We have had an amazing turnout for sign-on and are going to break our record of number team's entered into the competition again this year!! It is so wonderful to see so many families returning for another season and even better seeing all the new faces joining us for the summer .... it is going to be a fabulous season!!

## Have you registered yet?

If you haven't had a chance to pop on down to one of the registration days you can still register online. Places in the teams are filling fast, so to secure your spot follow this link to complete your registration online:

https://memberdesq.imgstg.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=main&OrgID=19515

Should you have difficulties registering online or want to use a Get Started Voucher (these aren't recognised online at the moment) please come and see us at the ground at our **Final Sign On Day**. Details can be found below, **Base 2 Base** will also be at the ground with all their baseball equipment, supplies and apparel.

# New Uniforms 2016/17 Season!

Did you know it's "Coomera Cubs 10th Anniversary" this year! There will be new playing tops for all U12, U14, U16 and U18 players. So if you do register online, we would still like to see you so we can measure you up for your new top and you can choose your players number. Available days for measurements:

Saturday 20th August - 12pm-2pm

Sunday 4th September - 12pm-3pm

If you are unable to make either of these days please email Melissa to arrange your players number: <a href="mailto:secretary@coomeracubs.com">secretary@coomeracubs.com</a>

#### **FINAL SIGN-ON DAYS!**

Coomera Cubs will be having two Final Sign-on Days at Coomera Cubs Baseball Club for any player still wishing to join a team. Details are as follows:

Date: Saturday 20th August

**Time:** 12pm - 2pm

Date: Sunday 4th September

**Time:** 12pm - 3pm



### Base 2 Base

Also available at the Final Sign-on Day (Sunday 4th September) will be Base 2 Base, if you still need to organise yourself some baseball pants, socks, belts, bats, gloves or cleats they will have their products available for purchase on the day. If you can't make it on the day take a look at their website: <a href="www.base2base.com.au">www.base2base.com.au</a> You can also contact Linda via email: linda@base2base.com.au or mobile: 0414 600 958.



# Do you know someone that might like to play baseball?

If you know anyone who may be interested in playing with us this season, please ask them to come down and see us on our final sign-on day's either Saturday 20th August 12pm-2pm or Sunday 4th September - 12pm-3pm.

Alternatively, if you or your friends can't make this day please contact our Registrar at registrar@coomeracubs.com to get your registration completed.

### **Training Details...**

Our first few weeks of training will be to familiarise the kids (and parents) with the process, the first training session will take place in the first week of September. Due to the large number of players these training days will be split into different days to allocate enough space and time for each age bracket.

Tentatively the schedule for training will look something like this:

T-Ball & Rookie Ball: Wednesday afternoon

Little League & Junior League: Tuesday & Thursday afternoon

Senior League: To be confirmed

Training starts at 4.30pm to 5.30pm - be there ready to go with hat, glove, and water bottle. In the case of wet weather we will post details on our web site <a href="http://coomera.baseball.com.au/">http://coomera.baseball.com.au/</a> and Facebook page. Please note that training is ALWAYS ON until we advise otherwise.



# **Junior Coaches - Expression of Interest**

Are you interested in coaching or assisting our coaches with a team this Summer Season? We have had a great turn out at our Sign-ons this year and we will be entering more teams into the competition than we did last year....so we need your help!!!

A big thanks to all of you who have already offered to coach, but we do need a few more volunteers to run our teams. Whether you have coached before or would like to get more involved and learn more about the game of baseball, we would love to hear from you.

The club will run a coaches clinic in September for all interested parties. All certification fees will be covered by the club.

Please email your interest to our Junior Coordinator - Ben at juniors@coomeracubs.com



Looking forward to seeing you all on the diamond soon!! Go Cubs !!!

Coomera Cubs Baseball Club Inc.

www.coomera.baseball.com.au